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City of Warren Breaks Ground on Two Fire Stations Dec. 21 

 
Warren, MI (Dec. 18, 2023) – Warren Mayor Lori M. Stone is proud to announce the ground- 

breaking of two new fire stations on Thursday, Dec. 21, at 11 a.m. 

 

The site for Warren’s new Fire Station 1, 23232 Van Dyke, north of Nine Mile Road, is next to 

the Civic Center South complex and completes the final phase of that project. Warren’s new Fire 

Station 5, 30619 Schoenherr Road, north of Common Road, replaces the outdated station 

located at Hoover and Common Roads. 
 

Relocating Fire Station 5 enables the department to better serve the northeast quadrant of 

Warren, which has the highest call volume. Both stations will have similar layouts and updated 

amenities, such as separate sleeping, living, and cooking quarters. The stations will also have 

dedicated decontamination rooms where firefighters can safely remove and clean their gear. 
 

The ceremonial groundbreaking for both fire stations is at the site of Warren Fire Station 1, 

23232 Van Dyke, north of Nine Mile Road. The ceremony is open to the public. 
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